
Peter Lantz - Comments 

My suggestion is as follows:  
 
I believe that automated driving systems ought to first be tested and implemented in School Busses. 
 
For the most part these vehicles run a regular route on a regular timetable with the same stops each 
day. 
 
They are generally kept off of the roads during weather events deemed to be too adverse for the 
buses to be on the roads and therefore too high a risk for the passengers and public. 
 
School buses generally stay close to their terminals and receive constant public attention.  
 
If the parents can be satisfied that this technology is sufficiently advanced and, is safe enough for 
their children.  
 
Then, and only then, should it be considered for further testing, incrementally, in other vehicles on 
the open roads.  
 
Peter Lantz  
Professional Driver of 45 years.  
  

 


